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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 2:21 PM
To: 'Aniko Molnar'
Subject: RE: RO #1 2801 MacArthur Request for Extension/SCM

Dear Aniko, 
  I have already given you a two month extension for SCM submittal as well as one for the groundwater monitoring 
event.   The submittal date of June 3, 2012 remains the same.   
ACEH would prefer to have your consultant spend time preparing the requested SCM and performing the required 
Geotracker updates rather than spending CUF monies for the year meeting with ACEH.  Also, there does not seem to be 
any additional information to present at a meeting until groundwater monitoring is performed, the SCM is prepared and 
both are uploaded to Geotracker and the ACEH ftp site.  Your consultant should make appropriate recommendations to 
address any identified data gaps, as detailed in ACEH’s February 3, 2012 letter.  Please submit the SCM and upload the 
required items to Geotracker.  The SCM will be reviewed after it is submitted.    
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Aniko Molnar [mailto:armolnar@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 11:41 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: RO #1 2801 MacArthur Request for Extension/SCM 
 
Barbara, 
  
We have just hired a new consultant, Sierra West, for this project. Based on their need to review the historical 
files (1989 to present) and familiarize themselves with the site, we are requesting an extension for the SCM 
submittal to July 31, 2012. This will also enable us to be reimbursed by the UST Fund for this work since we 
have requested a budget for the SCM for the 2012-2013 fiscal year which commences July 1. The UST Fund 
budget for this fiscal year (2011-2012) does not cover the SCM and is enough only to cover the current work 
(groundwater monitoring event and reporting, Geotracker upload compliance, well survey). 
  
I would also like to schedule a meeting with you to introduce our new consultant (Sierra West) and to discuss 
project scope, deliverables, and schedule.  
  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call. We look forward to meeting with you at your earliest 
convenience. 
Thank you. 
  
Aniko Molnar 

From: "Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health" <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> 
To: Aniko Molnar <armolnar@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Mon, April 2, 2012 9:43:30 AM 
Subject: RE: RO #1 2801 MacArthur Request for Extension/SCM 

Your request for a two-month extension is granted for the SCM submittal.  The new due date is 6/3/2012.  
  
From: Aniko Molnar [mailto:armolnar@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2012 2:20 PM 
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To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RO #1 2801 MacArthur Request for Extension/SCM 
  
Barbara, 
  
I am writing in reference to your letter to Nicholas Molnar and Raymond & Grace Yu dated February 3, 2012 regarding the 
above referenced site. We would like to request a several month extension to the due date for the Site Conceptual Model 
as we are still in the process of selecting a new consultant to do this work. We hope to contract with a new consultant 
within the next several weeks. As we will be working with a new consultant (due to reimbursement constraints with the 
UST Fund) it will take some time for them to review historical site information and data as well as develop an SCM. We 
plan to collect a round of groundwater monitoring data during the month of April in accordance with the letter and your 
previous extension grant (email dated 3/1/12). 
  
We have been actively working on obtaining reimbursement for previous work in 2006 and 2008.  This has required a 
significant effort and we have finally successfully obtained EDFs from the laboratories in acceptable format for uploading 
to Geotracker (all but one as of today). Subsequently we will try to upload any outstanding documents to the Alameda site 
as well per your request. 
  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
  
Aniko Molnar 


